
HOMELESS MINISTRY 

Thank you, everyone, for donating to our SOCKTOBER Sock Drive and 
especially to our Catechism School for taking the lead on this much-needed drive! The 
response was TOE-rrific! We will provide an update on the final count as soon as we 
have collected and counted all the donations! 

Meanwhile, please note these Upcoming Events: 

November 12th-20th National Hunger & Homelessness Awareness Week. 

November 15th Annual Warm Winter Clothing Drive begins (hats, gloves, scarves) + 
blankets.  

November 20th, Homeless Ministry will host the coffee hour in recognition of 
National Hunger and Homelessness Week.  

Annual Toy Drive participation in the Matthew 25 Angel Tree. 

A big shout out and thank you to all those who answered the last-minute call to help 
Why Not Prosper. Our Philoptochos and church family 
provided the necessary items requested for 300 women 
currently incarcerated at PICC (Philadelphia Industrial 
Correctional Center). Please click on the photo to watch 
the attached thank you video from Reverend Michelle, 
Director of Why Not Prosper, and read the thank you 
note below from one of the women at PICC. 

With much gratitude! 

The Homeless Ministry 
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